
 

 

 

Call for Proposals (CFP/UNDP/KRT/2022/ 001) 

Extension of submission deadline 

Extension of CFP-Provision of Services to Supporting Sustainable Peace in Blue Nile State through 

Gender−Responsive Natural Resource Governance Inclusive Conflict Resolution Mechanisms and 

Climate−Resilient Livelihoods 

 

To: All IPs  

 

please note that the deadline for the submission of proposals has been extended until July 9th   2022. 

 

 

Best Regards. 

Mona Ibrahim 

 


